Gocelee, PllilIiE, EMINRD

From: ben@sosconsulting.us

Sent: Monday, November 6, 2017 11:24 AM

To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Subjeci: Owl's Brininstool SWD No3 - reconcile permits...

Phillip,
Sorry io bug you - this has been in awhile and | think it's just clerical essentially. Request went in Sept 20, 2017.

ihe old APD expired - got the SWD extended - filed a new APD and got that approved by 30-025-44000. We need SWD-
1592 hooked 1o this new AP

hanKs,
Ben

Consulting, L
P $U3ABB 9850 Fax BA5.300. 7878
7.0, Box 368 - Como, TX T8431 Visit us on the web at www.sosconsulting. us!

This etectronic message and all attachmer:s are confidental, and are intended only for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed: information may also be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust for the sole purposa of
Jelivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this transmission in error, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this transmission is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. [f you are not the
ntended recipient, you must delete this message and any copy of it (in any form) without disclosing it. If this message has been sent to you in error, plaase notify the sender by replying to this transmission, or by calling SOS Consulting, LLC.
903-488-9850. Unless expressly stated in this e-mail, nothing in this message should be construed as a digital or electronic signature. Thank you for your cooperation.



September 8, 2017

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive . _
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

" VIA EMAL

Attn: Mr. David Catanach, D‘irect'orba :

ke Request for Extehsfon of A dministrative Order SWD-1592 pertaining to Ow! SWD Opéfatihg
LLC's Brininstool SWD No.3; to include Spud Date and Injection Ce ommencemen( Date; located in
Sectlon 19, T235-R33E, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico. :

Dear Mr. Catanach, :

owl SWD Operatlng, LLC had suspended some of its projects to accommodate the changes in the cllmate of the

industry over the last couple years. Management has determined that it would ‘now like to move forward with
the subject project as permitted. The original permit is set to expire on October 28, 2017. Also, the APD C-101

" that had been approved for this well jUSt explred last week on August 28, 2017. A WM today
 with the Hobbs district office.

1 have rewewed the sub_ject Area of Review and determmed that no signifi cant changes have taken place .Leases

. and offset interested operators are the same; NO new wells dnlled The SWD well wull be confi igured exactly as . - -

originally permitted.

- Owl is currently close to completmg drllllng another of its Devoman SWDs and ant|C|pates having that ng moved -
- over to begin drilling this well by mid-to-late October. We therefore request an appropnate extension for the

subject permlt is applied to order SWD 1592.

If: you or your staff has any questlons please do not hesrtate to call or emarl me.

Best regards,

Ben _Stone, SOS Consulting, LLC o

 Agent for Owl SWD Operating, LLC . S

"~ Cc Project file






